
KOLLAM BEACH CLEAN UP 

Around 75 students of the Department of Zoology and Environmental Activities 

club cleaned a portion of Kollam Beach on 03 March 2018. The event was 

organized with the support of Kollam Social Forestry Division and Kollam 

Corporation. The students collected more than 8 sacks of plastic waste from 

the beach in less than 90 minutes. Ice cream cups, disposable spoons, 

wrappers of sweets and snacks, broken toys, footwears, thermocol, PET Bottles 

of water soft drinks and carry bags formed the bulk. The sealed sacks 

containing the plastic waste was handed over to the corporation waste 

handling officer for proper disposal.  

 

  

 

 


